Warning

We do our very best to make sure that the information in this database is correct and up-to-date. However, possible errors or omissions cannot be totally excluded. If you have remarks concerning the data from this database, you can send an e-mail to database@afmps-fagg.be. 
It must be emphasized that the information available in this or via this database cannot be considered as an authentic reproduction of the officially adopted texts. Only the official texts and/or the ones published in the Belgian Official Journal act as valid and authentic texts.  
 

Moreover, it has to be indicated that it is possible that recently approved modifications have not been transmitted to the managers of the database before the date of last update. These modifications are not registered in this database.
As far as the medicinal products for which an authorisation is released by the European Commission are concerned, the update of the database is dependent on the publication date of the Decision of the European Commission.

